
AGL Gloucester Gas Project community update.
AGL to monitor methane emissions around Gloucester.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

AGL is committed to protecting the local environment where we operate. In response to community 
concerns about fugitive emissions of methane, we are working with Gloucester Shire Council to extend the 
air monitoring program by returning to check levels of methane from the Waukivory Pilot.

Last July, independent technicians took samples of the air quality from a 200 kilometre area around 
the Gloucester Basin using the Picarro, one of the world’s best air quality measurement and analysis 
instruments, to establish a baseline level of methane.

AGL will return to check levels of methane – a naturally occurring, non-toxic gas – as part of 
the Waukivory Pilot, comparing them to the baseline results and sharing these results with the 
community.

For more information about our work in Gloucester, visit www.agl.com.au/gloucester or contact Karyn 
Looby, Community Relations Manager on 1300 799 716 or klooby@agl.com.au.


